
   Rejoice in HIM!   
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Russian Lifeline No.172,  November 2012 
Dear Friends and Loved Ones, 

Well, Jonah cried out to the Lord from the belly of the great fish “with the voice of thanksgiving” 

–so certainly we can cry out to Him from Russia.  Here’s a song we can sing: 

 “Wide, wide as the ocean, High as the heavens above, 

   Deep, deep as the deepest sea, Is my Savior’s love! 

   I, though so unworthy, Am still a child of His care, 

  For His Word teaches me that His love reaches me, . . . Everywhere!” 

 

Over the past 19 years we have so much to be thankful for!  We have been privileged to be co-

laborers with some of the finest Christian people.  The Lord has blessed our mission abundantly 

so that we have always had provision for every serious need.  Our outreaches to the homeless, 

the poor and needy, the sick and the invalids are all continuing.  The meetings with the young 

adults are growing more and more, in quality and numerically.  Here’s a recent photo: 

                  
 

Pray for Aleksei Glushkov, who leads the youth meetings and meetings with the poor people.  

 

Pray for Anna Maria, who is still struggling to answer letters from prisoners all over Russia. 

She is undergoing her fourth round of chemotherapy for lung cancer, and for Tamara 

Nikolaevna, who is carrying on the mailing ministries with only volunteer help. 

 

Pray for Ludmila Fyodorovna, who is still visiting many people in the hospitals. 

 

Pray for new workers to help with the ministries.  Thank you for your prayers!!! 

Richard & Judy Grout 


